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01708 223492 

 
           7th May 2024 
                 
Dear Parents/Carer  
     Year 1 – Valence House Museum 
 
We have booked a trip to Valence House Museum. The children will be taking part in an enrichment day 
focusing on comparing toys from different time periods, linking to our History topic. The children will get to 
explore and compare artefacts, take part in a museum trail, complete a craft session and partake in role play 
and imaginative storytelling. We believe this will be a really lovely experience for the children and a great way 
to celebrate what they have learnt. We will be travelling to and from Valence House by coach and we will be 
accompanied by school staff and DBS (police checked) adults. 
 
  
Date:  Tuesday 4th June 2024   1P & 1C 
  Wednesday 5th June 2024   1W 
 
Departure: Leave school by 9.15am and return by 3pm.  
  
Lunch:   All children will need to bring a packed lunch for the day. 
  
Dress: Children should wear school uniform 
 
Cost:               £19 per pupil 
 
 
*If your child receives free school meals, you can order a free school packed lunch - please advise the school 
office before the trip. 
 
 
A voluntary contribution is requested to meet the cost of this visit.  Payment should be made via SQuid.  As 
the visit is planned within school time, the law states that charges cannot be made.  If you do not contribute to 
the cost, the law states that your child should be entitled to take part in the event.  However, if we were to 
receive insufficient contributions to cover costs the visit would not be able to go ahead as we have no 
alternative source of funding. 
 
Please make the payment via SQuid by Tuesday 14th May 2024. 
Your payment will be permission for your child to attend the trip. 
 
We are really looking forward to this trip. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Clark, Mrs Whitehead and Miss Pumfrett 
 
Year 1 team 
 

  


